
 
From: Registrar <registrar@iisc.ac.in> 
Sent: 26 June 2020 07:01 AM 
To: Registrar <registrar@iisc.ac.in> 
Cc: Director Office <office.director@iisc.ac.in>; Office of Dean <office.dean@iisc.ac.in>; Office of 
Registrar <office.registrar@iisc.ac.in> 
Subject: 26 June 2020: Update on Re-entry of research students 
  
Dear Students, 
 
I hope you and your family are doing well.  
 
I hope you have received my earlier mail about the campus reporting one positive COVID 
case. In view of this development, all re-entry schedules are suspended with immediate 
effect until further orders. We understand that many of you were eager to return and have 
made plans but you will agree that safety and health are of utmost importance.  We will 
review the situation and inform you about the revised schedule. We are sorry for the 
inconvenience caused. 
 
Stay safe and healthy! 
 
Thanks 
Regards 
Hari 
............................................................................................................... 
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